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Theresa K. Walsh

From:
Sent: Sunday, March 30, 2025 5:23 PM
To: CityClerk
Subject: 31 Malta Street

 

Hello, I received a discretionary use application notice for a nail and spa service shop at 31 Malta.  
I am in support of this application.  
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CAUTION:  This is an EXTERNAL email.  Do not click on any link, open any attachments, or action a QR 
code unless you recognize the sender and have confirmed that the content is valid.   If you are suspicious 
of the message use the Report a Phish button to report it.  


